
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
7500 Security Boulevard, Mail Stop S2-25-26 
Baltimore, Maryland   21244-1850

State Demonstrations Group

October 5, 2018

Carol H. Steckel
Commissioner 
Department for Medicaid Services 
275 East Main Street, 6 West A
Frankfort, KY 40621

Dear Ms. Steckel:

The Commonwealth of Kentucky submitted its Substance Use Disorder (SUD) Implementation 
Protocol, including the Health Information Technology (IT) plan, as required by special term and 
conditions (STC) of the state’s section 1115 Kentucky Helping to Engage and Achieve Long 
Term Health (HEALTH) demonstration (Project No. 11-W-00306/4). The Centers for Medicare 
& Medicaid Services (CMS) has reviewed the SUD Implementation Protocol and the SUD
Health IT plan, and determined that it is consistent with the requirements outlined in the STCs; 
therefore, with this letter, the state may now begin receiving Federal Financial Participation 
(FFP) for Kentucky Medicaid recipients residing in the Institutions for Mental Disease (IMD) 
under the terms of this demonstration.  

If you have any questions, please contact your project officer, Ms. Valisha Andrus, 
at Valisha.Andrus@cms.hhs.gov. We appreciate your cooperation throughout the review 
process.

Sincerely,

/s/

Andrea J. Casart
Director
Division of Medicaid Expansion Demonstrations

Enclosure

cc: Shantrina Roberts, Associate Regional Administrator, CMS Atlanta Regional Office








































































